
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 02/2022 

Those in attendance were: Leslie Tucker, Eric Womack, Mark Wilson, Glenn Ingram, Chad 
Robinson, Will Mackey, Charity Robinson, Brandon Barnes, Tim Roberts, Leah Blevins, Brandi 
Clough, Mark Johnson, Vanessa Roberts, Beth Dail, Susan Womack, Christy Turner 

January 2022 Board Minutes Correction: 
Dasche for the Stache – Christie Robinson & Christy Turner 
 
 
GRC sponsored the McClellan Madness 4hr/8hr trail run/Dirty Soul Trail Races. Proceeds go to 
McClellan Trail Series.  
 
GRC Races – Moving forward each GRC race will need to pay for their portion on bibs & bags. 
Motion made by Glenn Ingram, 2nd by Brandi Clough, Board Approved.  
 
Dasche & COC need to set dates for check presentations. Will speak with Race Directors.  
 
 
Divisions: 
Website: Brandon needs an email list from each division.  
 
Social: Working on 10 year celebration social. Information to come.  
 
Grand Prix: Nothing to Report 
 
Miles: Monthly drawings for those that turn their miles in on time. Last month’s winner was 
Terry Gary. 
 
Membership: Julie hosted GRC Card pick up at GO on February 19, 2022 3-4:00pm. Will also 
give out cards at Etowah Heroes.   
 
Rookies: Nothing to Report 
 
Apparel: 10 year Anniversary Hats are on order. Shirts will be available for pick up at Etowah 
Heroes. 
  
Trails: Bridge project at the falls is on hold. The grant money will now go to projects in the 
gorge steps. Hoping to partner with Friends of the Falls to connect Islands to bird sanctuary. 
Spring Trail – Glenn needs volunteers. Race is May 7th.    
 
Equipment: Nothing to Report 
 



Women’s Division: Weekly group runs are being held on Monday’s. Check GRC Women’s FB 
Page for details.   
 
Youth Division: Working on flyers to hand out to the school to encourage participation in Youth 
Summer Running Program.  
 
Next Meeting March 16th, 5:30 pm Gadsden’s Downtown Civic Center 
 


